
From: Ossont, Greg  

Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2014 11:52 AM 
To: Cobb, Robert 

Cc: Chu, Erin 
Subject: RE: Notice of Report of Gift from Lobbyist 
 
Mr. Cobb,  
 
Thank you.  
 
I take exception to being included on the referenced filing as receiving a gift. While I attended the event as a 
County representative, I also paid for the cost of the event.  [Mr. Ossont subsequently clarified that he paid 
at the event by personal check.—Ethics Commission staff] 
 
Please advise if anything further is required. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Greg Ossont  
Deputy Director 
 
Department of General Services 
101 Monroe Street, 9th Floor 
Rockville, Maryland 20850 
240-777-6192 
240-777-6027 FAX 
greg.ossont@montgomerycountymd.gov 

 

 


